Johnson, Miles

To: Damon Johnson (cityengineer@cityofbatesville.com)
Subject: City of Batesville CAO LIS No. 08-083 / NPDES Permit No. AR0020702

Good morning Mr. Johnson.

Thank you for your email of July 18" detailing a delay in meeting the scheduled compliance event “Sewer System Rehab
Plans Production” which was due May 31, 2012. The Department requests that, once the changes to the original plan
are complete, you submit a copy to us. Also, please submit an updated timeline regarding:

e Bid advertising date
e Bid acceptance date
e Commencement of first rehab project

The Department would ideally like this information by Friday July 27, 2012. If you are unable to meet this date please let
me know as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,
Miles Johnson

Enforcement Analyst

Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: (501) 682-0631

Email: johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us




